
 

 



Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 5, 2020 

 Mass Intentions 
Monday, July 6 

Hos 2:16…17c-18, 21-22…Ps 145:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9 

9:00 AM Mass – T.W. O’Meara and family + 

Tuesday, July 7 

Hos 8:4-7, 11-13…Ps 115:3-4 5-6, 7ab-8, 9-10…Mt 9:32-38 

6:15 AM Mass – Monsignor Blacet +  

Wednesday, July 8 

Hos 10:1-3, 7-8, 12…Ps 105:2-3, 4-5, 6-7…Mt 10:1-7 

6:00 PM Mass – No intention scheduled 

Thursday, July 9 

Hos 11:1-4, 8c-9…Ps 80:2 ac and 3b, 15-16…Mt 10:7-15 

9:00 AM Mass – Richard and Jean Snooks + 

Friday, July 10 

Hos 14:2-10…Ps 51:3-4, 8-9, 12-13, 14 and 17…Mt 10:16-23 

9:00 AM Mass – Davis Family + 

Saturday, July 11 

Prv 2:1-9…Ps 34:2-11…Mt 19:27-29 

4:00 PM Mass – Berkemeier and Beery Families + 

Sunday, July 12 

Is 55:10-11…Ps 65:10-14…Rom 8:18-23…Mt 13:1-23  

or 13:1-9 

  8:30 AM – Mass – People of the Parish   

10:00 AM – Mass – No intention scheduled  

        (10 AM Mass also will be livestreamed)  

11:30 AM – Mass – Hepburn Family + 

 

Matthew Kelly's "Rediscovering Jesus" book is available 

free to all parishioners. Please pick up a copy in the west 

vestibule as you leave Mass, drop by the Parish Office to get a 

copy, or call the Parish Office with your address and we will 

deliver a copy to your door!!  Please sign up at 

dynamiccatholic.com/rjcathedralsj for daily reflections from 

Matthew Kelly about "Rediscovering Jesus" and look for 

opportunities in the next 2 weeks to join a parish study group!    
 

We need you!  Do you or someone you know feel passionate 

about our Cathedral and are looking for a way to get involved?  

The Pastoral Council has openings and would love to have 

you join us. We currently are practicing social distancing and 

meeting monthly via zoom meeting (very easy to do).  If you 

or someone you know would like to join us, please contact the 

Parish Office at 232-7763.  

 

Reminder: Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament is in the 

main sanctuary of the Cathedral, 9:00 AM-6:00 PM on 

Wednesdays through July. Please sign up for a date and time 

at http://signup.com/go/vaVQXnM. If you have questions or 

need assistance in signing up, contact Amy Roetto at 

amy_roetto@hotmail.com or Amy at 816-787-0235.  

 

Please note: The scripture verses listed under “Mass 

Intentions” will provide you with the readings and prayers for 

each day of that week. 
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                   This Coming Week 
Monday, July 6 

8:00-8:45 AM Confessions – Church 

9:00 AM Mass – Church 

9:00 AM-2:00 PM Parish Office open 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

Tuesday, July 7 

6:15 AM Mass – Church 

9:00 AM-2:00 PM Parish Office open 

7:00 PM  Rosary (live-streamed) 

Wednesday, July 8 

9:00 AM-6:00 PM Adoration of Blessed Sacrament  

  (in Church and live-streamed) 

9:00 AM-1:00 PM Parish Office open 

9:00 AM-12 noon   Sewing Group – Rectory Basement 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

5:00-5:45 PM Confessions – Church 

6:00 PM  Mass – Church (and live-streamed) 

Thursday, July 9 

8:00-8:45 AM Confessions – Church 

9:00 AM Mass - Church 

9:00 AM-2:00 PM Parish Office open 

2:00 PM  Church cleaning  

7:00 PM  Rosary (live-streamed) 

Friday, July 10 

    Cathedral Parishioners at Open Door Food Kitchen 

8:00-8:45 AM Confessions - Church 

9:00 AM Mass – Church (and live-streamed) 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

Saturday, July 11 

9:00-9:45 AM    Confessions – Church 

10:00 AM    Mass - Church 

2:30-3:30 PM    Confessions - Church 

3:30 PM     Rosary - Church 

4:00 PM     Mass – Church 

7:00 PM    Rosary (live-streamed) 

Sunday, July 12 
8:00 AM   Rosary 

8:30 AM   Mass - Church 

10:00 AM   Mass – Church (and live-streamed)   

11:30 AM   Mass – Church 

 

Cathedral’s Sewing & Craft Group invites you to join them 

on Wednesdays, beginning July 8, 9:00 AM-12:00 noon in 

the Rectory basement sewing room.  Bring a project to work 

on, or they will have projects to hand out.  Please come if you 

like to sew, embroider, knit, crochet, or work on crafts! 

 

The 7
th

 Annual Pitching for Priests Softball Game is 

scheduled for Friday, July 31, 7:00 PM, at the Community 

America Ballpark – T-bones Stadium.  Due to Covid 19, 

seating capacity is limited to 2000.  For more information, 

check out PitchingforPriests.com. 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY INCOME 

Monthly Budget Goal $63,917.00 

   Offertory Aged, Sick & Poor 

Week 1 $11,173.57  $   891.00 

Week 2  $13,202.75  $    912.00 

Week 3 $10,225.50  $   365.00 

Week 4 $10,899.00  $     35.00 

Total $45,500.82  $ 2,203.00 

To view live-streaming of Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, 

some Rosaries, and some Masses, (even if you don’t have a 

Facebook account), go to Cathedral’s website:  

 https://www.cathedralsj.org  

Look under “Mass Times” and choose “Click Here”. You will 

be taken directly to Cathedral’s FB page, OR go directly to 

Cathedral’s Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/ CathedralStJoseph/videos/ 

 

 

http://dynamiccatholic.com/rjcathedralsj
http://signup.com/go/vaVQXnM
mailto:amy_roetto@hotmail.com
http://www.cathedralsj.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/%20CathedralStJoseph/


Taste and see that the Lord is good; blessed the man who seeks refuge in him. (Ps 34:9) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Catholic young adult group of St. Joseph, Coram Deo, is 

meeting on Thurs., July 9 at St. Rose of Lima for 6:00 PM 

Mass.  Following Mass, all will enjoy pizza, and then head to 

Joe Town Speedway.  Please bring $10 for go-karting as well 

as a few bucks in cash to help defray the cost of food or 

Venmo@Fr-Barlett.  All young adults aged 22-35 are invited 

to attend.  Questions?  Please contact Ally Goetz at 

agoetz@olog.org. 

 

The Knights of Columbus Council 571 is hosting a Blood 

Drive on Sat., July 25, 7:00 AM-1:00 PM, at their Council 

Hall, 4520 Mitchell Ave. Sign-up sheets will be in the west 

vestibule in church on July 11-12 and 18-19. You also can 

sign up at savealifenow.org/group and use group code OO.  

Appointments are preferred although walk-ins are welcome if 

capacity permits.  Please sign up to donate.  Donors with 

appointments receive a Royals rally towel.   

 

Happy 4
th

 of July from Catholic Charities of KCSJ.  We are 

so blessed to live in a free country with so many opportunities.  

As we celebrate this weekend, please keep in mind that there 

are often those who find life very difficult.  Your prayers and 

support make it possible for many more of our neighbors to 

enjoy the fruits of this great country.  If you know someone in 

need or would like to hear more about Catholic Charities 

programs, contact them at 816-221-4377. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check It Out …Good News of Cathedral  
 Congratulations to Emma Merrigan, Cathedral Class of 

07 & LB Class of 11, who was recently awarded two 

fellowships by Washington University in St. Louis for her 

graduate work as a PhD candidate in Hispanic studies! 

 Congratulations to Matt Lierz, Cathedral Class of 06 & 

LB class of 10, on his marriage to Sydney Piles on June 27! 

 Congratulations to Brooks Jungbluth, Cathedral Class of 

14 & LB Class of 18, on finishing in the top 32 of the 

Missouri Amateur Golf championship! 

 Congratulations to AJ & Patrick Prawitz, Cathedral class 

of 97, on the birth of Vanellope Eve (VeVe) Prawitz, on 

June 16! 

 

Cathedral Cash . . . Don’t forget to order your purchasing 

cards for your everyday needs as well as special projects and 

gifts.  Please order at cathedralcash@cathedralsj.org by 

Tuesday mornings, or any time at www.shopwithscrip.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father Hansen’s message . . . 

 

On this day in 1896, the only Church approved seer of the Blessed Virgin Mary, Adele Brise, died 

(https://championshrine.org/the-story/). Some parishioners from St. Mary’s and Cathedral were able to visit 

the Shrine where Adele is buried two autumns ago . . . a very peaceful place to visit and pray. One of the 

requests of the Blessed Virgin to Adele was to: “‘teach the children their catechism, how to ‘make the sign of 

the cross’ and how to ‘approach the sacraments.’ Mary ended by saying: ‘That is what I wish you to do. Go 

and fear nothing, I will help you.’’’ 

 

What an amazing thing it is to see children discover the truth of a simple sign of the cross or to see their 

desire to receive their First Communion. I just watched a video of Bishop Johnston regarding his desire and 

intention to have the Catholic schools in the Diocese open this autumn! Let’s pray for the schools’ offices 

and their work to make that a reality and for the children to discover ever deeply the great mystery of the 

Faith! 

 

I learned recently from the Vicar General that social distancing will continue to be a part of Sunday worship 

until a vaccine is developed to protect people from possible harm caused by the coronavirus. That being said, 

we’ll be adjusting the weekend Mass schedule effective July 18
th

 and 19
th

. Please watch for updates in next 

week’s Bulletin and in an email as well. It’s never easy to have Mass times change but, given the need to 

live-stream, to have six feet of distance, and to accommodate with the Cathedral’s and St. Mary’s space 

limitations, this has to be the case. Your cooperation will be appreciated. 

 

Finally, I want to officially welcome our new Vicar, Fr. Timothy Leete. Father will be residing at the 

Cathedral rectory with Pius, the seminarian, and me. He’ll have regular office hours at St. Mary’s and office 

space at both parishes. Father Leete and I will continue to rotate regularly between St. Mary’s and the 

Cathedral. I also want to welcome our new interim principal, Mrs. Gerre Martin. Mrs. Martin comes with 

great recommendations and has years of Principal experience. A formal hiring of a Principal following the 

Diocesan protocol will begin in October or November. 

 
 

 

 

 

Stewardship makes a difference… 
A big thank you to the parishioners who helped to clean up 

the campus after the storm last weekend. Thank you to 

Christine and Bob Willoughby who donated a side by side 

refrigerator and freezer to the Food Pantry, and to Mike 

Muehlbach and Bill Carr for transporting and installing. 
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